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 Impact:  OESC: budget neutral 
 

Research Analysis 

 

HB 1095, as introduced, allows the Oklahoma Employment Security Commission to make a 

determination as to whether an individual is an employee or an independent contractor.  

 

Prepared By: Sean Webster 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

Officials for the Oklahoma Employment Security Commission (OESC) believe there will be no 

increase or decrease in the amount of state resources used in performance of the provisions of 

HB 1095 in its current form.  OESC believes HB 1095’s impact on OESC will be budget neutral. 

 

Prepared By: John McPhetridge 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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